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Docket No. 70-893
License No. SNM-844

Florida In,;itute of Technology (
ATTN: Mr. Nbert S. Heidinger, Director j

Administrative Services
150 W. University Boulevard
Melbourne, FL 32901-6988

Dear Mr. Heidinger:

This is in response to your letter dated November 7,1990, and confirms your
telephone conversation with Amar Datta of my staf f.'

Since you are in possession of unsealed special nuclear material under License
No. SNM-844 and are likely to possess the same indefinitely, you must comply
with the regulations in 10 CFR 70.25 and submit the appropriate decommissioning
financial assurance documents. The deadline of July 27, 1990, for the required
submittal has long since passed. Please provide the information within 20 days
of the date of this letter.

Sincerely,

Ol@@ Signed [ty
Charles J. Haughney, Chief
fuel Cycle Safety Branch
Division of Industrial and

Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS
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